

HAWRIDGE & CHOLESBURY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Hawridge, Chesham, Buckinghamshire HP5 2UQ Telephone: 01494 758368 Fax: 01494 758629 Email: office@hcschool.uk Website: www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Phillips

9th January 2023

Dear Y4 Parents

Egyptian Museum

Year 4 has had lots of fun so far learning about Ancient Egypt this term and we are planning to show all of our learning by creating a highly aspirational museum of Egyptian Artefacts.

We would like to invite you to attend our museum on Wednesday, 22nd March 2023 at 2pm.

This event will be hosted in the school hall and will provide lots of chances for the children to share their wonderful learning with you. It would be great to see as many of you as possible, as the children will have created loads more lovely work and will be so excited and proud to show you around.

To help our museum be successful we are in the need of some materials; toilet rolls tubes, cardboard boxes, white bedding sheets/ sheets of white material, newspapers and egg cups. If you have any of the material at home we would be most grateful for it to be brought into school.

Thank you

Mr Jackson and Miss Saunders Holly Crofts



